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ABRAHAM FRANK P179 ODnN13aR
3, HASHLOSHIM VESHLOSHA ST., RAMAT CHEN, RAMAT GAN, TEL. 749454 .38 .[J'ID7 . [N°N07 .3 AWIW DWHEA 107
September 17, 1971

Rabbi Herbert Friedman
Executive Vice-President
United Jewish Appeal
Jewish Agency Offices
Jerusalem

Dear Rabbi,

Allow mé'%o introduce myselfto you. Though we met
several times in the States at U.J.A. Dinners and at
Jewish Agency functions, you may not remember me.

I served as Director of Aliyah in the U.S. and

Canada during the two crucial years of the upsurge in

~/4¢ following the Six Day War - 1967-69. That was
not my first contact with North American Jewry. We lived
there from 1950-19%4, during which time I was based in
New York, Boston and Montreal, - travelling widely,
lecturing and organising pro-Israel activities on behalf
of IZFA, Youth and Hechalutz and Aliyah. From 1957-59 1
served as Director of PATWA in Great Britain. For seven
years, as Director of Public Relations for Rassco, I again
came in frequent contact with American Jews, both in
Israel, and on two extended business trips to the U.S. I
dare say that I gained a thorough knowledge of American
Jewry, its organizations and institutions, and am personally
well acquainted with many lay and religious leaders in
many communities and in all segments of American Jewish
Life.

Although employed at present in an Executive position,
I should like once more to give of myself and my capabili ties
in a framework which provides a challenge and would give me
an opportunity to help in the strenghening of the ties
between Israel and American Jewry.

If this brief outline of my life and future aspirations
is of interest to you, I would appreciate if you would give
me some time to diseuss this matter further.
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